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The next chapter of our adventure for the Lord has begun!  Since our 

last letter we have begun a “Thank You” tour of some of the churches 

that have been on board with us. We have not been with some of 

them for several years. We are very thankful for their faithfulness. You 

will remember from our last letter the following quote: “ . . . we are 

asking the Lord to help us find a late model motorhome that is just 

large enough for the two of us. We have some money to place on it, 

but would appreciate your consideration to help us to purchase it.” 

Since that time we have acquired a 2014, 24 ft Mini-Winnie. We are in New England on our maiden voyage in 

it.  It is the perfect size to move often and quickly from church to church as the Lord gives us opportunity to 

help. We are committed to go as far, and as long, as the Lord directs us to go in helping churches, pastors, 

and missionaries. I sold one of my vehicles and was able to make a $10,000 down payment on the Mo-

torhome. Other friends have invested an additional $4,000 in this chapter of our ministry. We do have a pay-

ment on the motorhome , but we feel that we are doing exactly what the Lord has charged us to do. 

Dick Webster is still the Director of The 

GIBM, but Pastor Roy Webster and Gray             

son Bible Baptist Church, Sherman, Texas, 

hosted  Deputation School this year.  

There were four new missionary families 

participating. 

In September, we were with Buchanan Avenue Baptist Church, Sioux City, Iowa. Pastor 

Dan Thornton asked me to cover five services for him while he went to the hospital for 

a kidney transplant. The operation was successful. I know he will appreciate your pray-

ers while he is recovering from a complete shutdown of his immune system.  In be-

tween the services we traveled to Springfield, MO. to attend the GIBF National 

Meeting. It was held at Berean Baptist Church where Jeff Ables is the Pastor. It was an-

other terrific meeting with outstanding preaching and great fellowship.  

Thanks again for your continual support. Pray for our safety as we travel. 

 
With all best wishes,  

  

Robert Lewis  

I Cor 15:58 

 

 

Please send support to the following address 

GIBM 

PO Box 700 

Sherman, TX 75091  

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends,


